Retirement Announcement/Discontinuation Notice

Beamz Controller Model C1R42
September 2021

To Our Valued Beamz Customers:

First and foremost, thank you for purchasing our model C1R42 controller used in the Beamz Professional
Edition and Beamz Home Edition products. We hope that your experience with our product has been
enjoyable and/or serving your professional use needs well.

To the educators, therapists and professionals that have been using our products with your students, patients,
clients or residents — a special additional THANK YOU for using Beamz with the children and adults you serve.
We are humbled and proud that our products contribute to the work you do.

Unfortunately manufacturing and supply chain issues that arose in Q3 2020 effected our manufacturing
source and suppliers of some key components required to build our unique controller product. Throughout
the remainder of 2020 and into Q2 2021 we were exploring alternatives to resolve those issues; however, we
were ultimately not successful and had to shift our focus to design a next generation product using
components that would not have supply constraint sourcing issues. We are now in development of a 4t
generation controller, the model X4, which we are striving to become available in 2022.

Support will continue to be provided for the C1R42 model and BeamzMusic content for PC computers and iOS
devices will continue to be available for purchase. Evolution Marketing, the master distributor of Beamz
products into North America, will continue to process orders for additional BeamzMusic content, education
resources and therapy guides. Additionally starting in October 2021 schools may purchase additional
BeamzMusic for use on PC computers and/or iOS devices via purchase orders. We will also be offering digital
versions of the Beamz Therapy Guide, Beamz Music Therapy Protocols and Life Skills Lesson Plans for purchase
via PayPal or via POs issued by schools.

Thanks again for being a Beamz customer. We continue to innovate and the Beamz experience is now
available in VR applications - visit the XR/VR section of our website to learn more. Please do reach out to me
directly if you have an interest in professional use options in education, healthcare, senior care and/or serving
people with special needs.

Appreciatively,

Al Ingallinera, Jr.

Head of Product President
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